Paul, 

Thank you for the great job of training and knowledge sharing with me.  I really enjoyed the time spent.  If you could send me the answer key for the test that was taken with our guys, I can send you results from our guys.  We can then have conversations about some possible questions. 

Thanks.  My information is following: 


Bruce Williams 

Master Electrician 
Magna Atreum-Howell 
3705 W. Grand River Rd, Howell, MI 48855 








































Paul
 Thank you once again for the great training.
 Please let me know about the certificates for the guys.
 Also keep me informed on Henry’s progress on labels and implementation.
  Thank You,
 Robert Gutowski
51810 Danview Technology Court
Shelby Township MI 48315
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Paul,
          Thanks for coming in to do our Arc Flash Awareness training last week (4 classes in two days).  Feedback was better than good.  Well done! I have had our Safety Manager ask me for copies of the sign in sheets though.  Could you send me a copy of them?  Also, please send the certificates of completion through me as well the safety manager. She is asking for copies of those too.  
 Thanks again!
 Chris Knight, Facility Maintenance Supervisor
Yanfeng, Southview Plant.
1600 S. Washington, Holland, MI. 49423

 

